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LIBRARY  |  UNIVERSITY OF HAWAI ‘I - WEST O‘AHU 

ODOR POLICY 
 

PURPOSE 

The mission of the James and Abigail Campbell Library at the University of Hawai‘i - West O‘ahu 

(UHWO) is to provide excellent, user-centered service in meeting the information needs of 

students, faculty and staff. Our goal is to provide users with access to knowledge and to 

maintain a comfortable and safe learning environment. 

We do our best to ensure that everyone’s visit to the Library is a productive and pleasant 

experience. This policy was designed to ensure that a user’s strong odors (e.g. perfumes, food, 

unsanitary personal conditions, etc.) do not unreasonably interfere with others’ ability to use 

the Library and its facilities.  

POLICIES AND GUIDELINES 

The following policies and guidelines shall govern the use of the Library for all users: 

o James and Abigail Campbell Library’s Acceptable Use Policy 

o James and Abigail Campbell Library’s Food and Drink Policy 

BODILY ODOR 

 Upon the complaint of another user, the offending user may be asked to move to 

another location in the Library. 

 If the move does not alleviate the situation, or there is no opportunity to move to a 

different location, the patron will be asked to leave the Library and encouraged to 

improve the situation before returning. 

FOOD ODOR 

 Upon the complaint of another user, the offending user will be asked to remove the 

food item from the building. 

 

 

REVISED:  MAY 17, 2018 

https://westoahu.hawaii.edu/library/about/policies/
https://westoahu.hawaii.edu/library/about/policies/
https://westoahu.hawaii.edu/library/about/policies/
https://westoahu.hawaii.edu/library/about/policies/

